
 Pastor:      Mark Weisser 
 Ministers:       Congregation  
 Director of Music:   Mary Schecher 
 

Opportunities This WeekOpportunities This WeekOpportunities This WeekOpportunities This Week    
 
  Thursday             State Fair Begins 
  Next Sunday   9:00  AM Sunday School/Adult  
                                          Bible Study 
                       10:15  AM Worship 
 

Stewardship Report for 7/23/17Stewardship Report for 7/23/17Stewardship Report for 7/23/17Stewardship Report for 7/23/17    
    

Weekly Budget Requirement                   $    3,597.96Weekly Budget Requirement                   $    3,597.96Weekly Budget Requirement                   $    3,597.96Weekly Budget Requirement                   $    3,597.96    
General Receipts                                            1,866.00General Receipts                                            1,866.00General Receipts                                            1,866.00General Receipts                                            1,866.00    
Birthday                                                                5.00 
Sunday School Offering                                      16.00 
Communion: Project Interfaith                             3.00 
Missions: One Great Hour of Sharing                98.00 
Memorial: Dena Henry                                       50.00 
Stained Glass Restoration                                  200.00 

 
A permit has been issued to use the parking lot at Lin-
coln Intermediate School during church worship service 
for the duration of State Fair. 
 
Summer has arrived.  If vacationing, please remember 
to continue supporting our church through your finan-
cial contributions.  Thanks. 
 
Prayer Concerns: Rosemary Valdes, Michelle Caswell, 
Anne Wyskowski, Andrew Hazard, Jane Zunker 

You are invited to join our church family.  If 
you would like to become a member of  

First Baptist Church, let the Pastor know as 
you leave today.  He will set up a time to meet 
with you and answer all of your questions.  

We would love to have you join us! 
 

Join us downstairs in the fellowship hall Join us downstairs in the fellowship hall Join us downstairs in the fellowship hall Join us downstairs in the fellowship hall     
immediately following the service for immediately following the service for immediately following the service for immediately following the service for     

coffee and conversation.coffee and conversation.coffee and conversation.coffee and conversation.    

July 30, 2017July 30, 2017July 30, 2017July 30, 2017    
10:15 A.M.10:15 A.M.10:15 A.M.10:15 A.M.    

Order Of Service ForOrder Of Service ForOrder Of Service ForOrder Of Service For    
    

The Church With The Cordial WelcomeThe Church With The Cordial WelcomeThe Church With The Cordial WelcomeThe Church With The Cordial Welcome    
1576 South 78th St., West Allis,  WI  53214  4141576 South 78th St., West Allis,  WI  53214  4141576 South 78th St., West Allis,  WI  53214  4141576 South 78th St., West Allis,  WI  53214  414----258258258258----7400740074007400    

Web site:  www.firstbaptistwestallis.org        e-mail:  fbcwa@att.net 



Order of Worship 
July 30, 2017 

 
 
 Welcome 
 
*Opening Hymn     #8 
 
 Mission Moment and Offering   
 
 Children’s Story    Ted Hertel, Jr 
 
 Special Music       “Here is Love” 
     Sue Moreno and Barb Winski 
 
 We Lift Our Prayers (The Lord’s Prayer: “debts”) 
 
 Message:                 “Are You Listening?” 
 
 Amazing Grace     #343 
 
 Love Divine, All Loves Excelling #648 
 
 Blessed Assurance    #572 
 
 Great is Thy Faithfulness   #139 
 
 When We All Get to Heaven  #772 
 
 Benediction 
 
 
*The Congregation will please stand. 

Visitors, please feel free to participate 
in any of our listed activities! 
After the children’s story, those of kindergarten age 
and younger are invited to attend the children’s class in 
Fellowship Hall.  Today’s teachers are Dianna Brophey, 
McKenzie Brophey, Lorna Stoecker. Next week’s 
teachers are Barb Winski, Jane Zunker, and Becky Holl 
 
Thank you to Mary Schecher for delivering the message 
in Pastor Mark’s absence. 
 
Our new hymnals are ordered.  If you would like to pur-
chase a hymnal in memory or honor of someone or would 
like a personal copy, forms are available in the back of 
the sanctuary.  
 
Third Sunday (August 20) suggested non-perishable 
food item is Spaghetti Sauce and the hygiene item is 
Tooth Brushes. 
 
Fellowship Hall supplies needed.  Snacks, forks and small 
cups for juice. 
 
We are serving the meal at St. Ben’s on August 31st.  
Sign up on the Christian Ed foyer bulletin board for 
servers and food supplies. 
 
For those 3Gs who purchased your tickets last year for 
Christmas Concert at the Fireside Theater in Fort At-
kinson, this is a reminder that we will be going to hear 
“Southern Raised” on Tuesday, August 8.  For those 
who want to carpool, we’ll meet in the parking lot of 
Menard’s, 2535 S. 108th St, at 9:00 AM, or you can go 
on your own if you prefer.  If you go on your own, please 
arrive at the theater by 10:30 AM.  The ticket includes 
both a buffet lunch and the concert itself.  Tickets are 
being held at the Box Office. 
 
 


